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As Chair of the Committee on Inter-American Summits Management and Civil Society Participation in OAS Activities (CISC), I would like to inform this Council of the following: 

At its meeting held on April 17, 2007, the Committee, in accordance with Article 22.b of the Rules of Procedure of the Permanent Council
/, considered the outstanding applications presented by five civil society organizations.  At that meeting, in compliance with Article 6 of the Guidelines for the Participation of Civil Society Organizations in OAS Activities
/, the Committee analyzed and approved the following civil society organizations:

· Fundación Latinoamericana por los Derechos Humanos y el Desarrollo Social (FUNDALATIN) CP/CISC-272/06.

· Asociación Nacional de Redes y Organizaciones Sociales  CP/CISC-276/06

· Bilateral Safety Corridor Coalition (BSCC)  CP/CISC-282/06

· Freedom House  CP/CISC-291/06

· Fundación Salvadoreña para el Desarrollo Económico y Social (FUSADES) CP/CISC-306/07 rev.1
Therefore, the Committee, in keeping with Article 6 of the Guidelines and Article 22.b of the Rules of Procedure of the Permanent Council, is pleased to place before the Council, for consideration, the Committee’s recommendation that the Council approve the participation of these organizations in OAS activities and that they be entered in the OAS register of civil society organizations.

Also, the Committee took note of the Draft agenda for the Roundtable with Civil Society and for the Special Meeting of the CISC, to be held on May 10 and 11, 2007, in the Padilha Vidal Room, and encouraged all member states to participate in the meetings.


Marina Valère


Ambassador


Permanent Representative of Trinidad and Tobago


Chair of the Committee
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�.	Article 22. b.iv of the Rules of Procedure of the Permanent Council: To study matters relating to civil society participation in OAS activities that are presented to it by civil society organizations or entrusted to it by the Permanent Council or the General Assembly and to make recommendations thereon to the Permanent Council.


�.	CP/RES. 759 (1217/99), Guidelines for the Participation of Civil Society Organizations in OAS Activities.





